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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
REGULATION OF RETAIL FOREX

It is my opinion that the new cftc proposal if implemented would stifle out retail traders out of the Forex Market and
this would further deepen their level of poverty instead of alleviating poverty. Iam therefore completely against its
introduction.
Let the statusquo remain.

Thanks,

Folarin Odulana


